
05/11/2019 

MR Harold Young 
12 Lanai PL 
BEACON HILL NSW 2100 
robynmyoung@icloud.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

This is a wonderful proposal for our community and will ensure locals are able to access fresh 
and organic produce, which was previously available in Harbord Village but is not so now. This 
will also provide people with a community, family friendly market, which is sorely needed 
considering the recent closure of other markets.

This proposal would be a terrific asset to the Curl Curl and wider Northern Beaches community 
and I do not feel the concerns raised by some to be accurate or truthful in reality. Harbord 
Bowling Club is a great community Club and I know it would ensure this proposal did not 
adversely affect its neighbours.
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